
 

 

LA/mb 
11th March 2016 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
We have a very important week planned for Year 5 next week, week commencing 14th 
March. 
 
In addition to their usual maths and English sessions, we have some special visitors 
coming in to school and exciting lessons planned. The whole week is going to have a 
'Safety' theme, and the children are going to be involved in lots of lessons and 
activities to ensure that they know how to stay safe in school, if they are out and on the 
internet. 
 
We hope that the week will be very beneficial to all of the children. If you have any 
questions or queries please do not hesitate to contact us. 
 
Many thanks 
 
 
Miss L. Allden 
Deputy Head Teacher 
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